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Good Afternoon,
I am in full support of HB 17 especially sections 14-3B-04 and 
14-3B-05. The extended restrictions in Maryland have come with 
far reaching negative consequences and our state needs to fully 
reopen. It’s time to give Marylanders the freedom as individuals to 
exercise safety precautions as we deem necessary. I am also in 
favor of medical freedom with no mandates on health procedures 
including vaccines.
 
 


